The Library

Dear Friends,

I feel a little out of touch with the Book table having been away for three weeks. However, we hope to be "back on track" for the month of May with a new "Book of the Month". The May *Science of Mind* is now available and I encourage you to purchase a copy. If any of you have recently read a New Thought book that has inspired you, I ask you to tell me about it so that if possible we will have it on the book table. I also encourage you to have a look at our Library. We have a number of new current "best sellers" now available for borrowing.

We are still looking for volunteers for the first and fifth Sundays of the month.

My love and blessings to you all, Thelma

The Positive Living Centre of Victoria Centre News for May 2010

Kim's Korner

Eckhart Tolle wrote, "Life will give you whatever experience is most helpful for the evolution of consciousness." Understanding this statement releases us from the right and wrong of life's challenges. However, as I celebrate Mother's day this month, in my role as mother, I don't always find it easy to be at ease with my children and grandchildren's challenging times in their evolution in consciousness. But these roles have certainly taken me into a deep appreciation for my Mother, a single parent in the 40's and 50's. The Native saying, "Judge no man till you have walked many miles in his moccasins" came alive for me as I, in much easier times, experienced parenting as a single Mom. Oprah says that parenting is the most challenging job on earth. Though it also has great joy, she may be right. So as you read this join me in blessing all the Mothers of the world.

Blessings, Rev. Kim

President's Remarks

As we move towards summer we are filled with the excitement of a new season and all the activities that are planned to unfold throughout this year. You will all have seen our programme of events for 2010. We "kick off" this Sunday May 2nd with the **Garden Tour** following the Service. Preparations are now in "full swing" for our Rummage Sale on Saturday May 15th from 8:00 am to 1:00 pm. Please support this event with your clean and SALEABLE goods. I say saleable because every year we are left with a collection of items that are definitely not saleable and which we have to dispose of at a cost to the Centre. Please if you do not think that it will sell dispose of it yourself and definitely NO electronic equipment such as computer accessories parts. Friday evening between 5:00 pm and 7:00 pm we will be receiving all your valuable pieces and pricing them for the sale on Saturday.

On **May 30**th we are pleased to present our quarterly **POT LUCK.**

Your Board has been busy with a number of activities this month, perhaps the most exciting is the long range planning for the PLC over the next few years which has included new prospects for the Positive Living Centre. The Board is still working on the proposals which they will present shortly.

Tony Dann, President of the Board

Movie of the Month: Water

By Dr. Masaru Emoto

Thursday, May 20th at **8:15**

This month's movie is an adventure into the world of water. We learn that water can read, it has memory, it can feel, and by freezing it and examining the crystals, it can speak to us. Another must see.